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Department	of	Consumer	Affairs	

	

The	staff	at	the	Department	of	Consumer	Affairs	
hope	you	had	a	wonderful	Christmas	and	are	

looking	forward	to	a	great	New	Year!	

	

The	Poppy	Quilt	is	Finished!	
	

The	quilt	will	be	on	display	at	DEC	and	Convention.	Pre-sale	
tickets	are	available	now.	Are	your	Counties	and	Cities	

donating	to	Governor	Schultz’s	special	project?	Make	it	fun	by	
buying	poppy	quilt	raffle	tickets!	Give	your	members	a	chance	
to	win	the	quilt	with	all	proceeds	going	to	the	Governor’s	

special	project,	suicide	prevention	and	awareness.	The	quilt	
dimensions	will	be	available	in	January’s	bulletin.		

DEC	is	around	the	corner.	Please	donate	a	basket,	gift	
certificate	or	service	to	the	Dept.	of	Consumer	Affairs.	Pledge	

your	gift	today.	Thank	you.	

	

Buy	Now,	Buy	Often		


